
 
 
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
June 1, 2016 
 
As required under the Public Disclosure Protocol for SRB Technologies (Canada) Inc. (SRBT) we are 
reporting a minor incident that occurred at our facility on June 1, 2016 at approximately 11:50 am, the 
facility fire alarm system activated. All personnel were evacuated safely from the facility, and 
accounted for immediately at the muster point. 
 
The Pembroke Fire Department was automatically dispatched to the facility by way of communication 
via the facility security system, the first responders arrived within minutes after the alarm sounded.  
 
The fire alarm panel point that was activated corresponded to the facility air compressor room, where 
no radioactive materials are kept. Upon opening the door to this room, smoke was observed. The 
compressor was shut down, as well as an air exchange fan. These actions eliminated the source of 
smoke in the room immediately. 
 
The Pembroke Fire Department and a licensed electrician have determined that the air compressor 
malfunctioned.  A failed belt on the unit was quickly identified as the cause of the smoke that triggered 
the alarm. 
 
The facility was cleared by the Pembroke Fire Department for staff re-entry and the resumption of 
normal operations at 12:15 pm. During this event there was no risk to workers, members of the public 
or the environment.  
 
The CNSC have been notified and a full report will be completed within 21 working days of the event 
and posted on our website. 

   
One of SRBT’s goals is be transparent, visible and open with our community, our regulators, and our 
staff. 

 
 

For more information please contact:  
 

Stephane Levesque 
President 
SRB Technologies (Canada) Inc. 
Tel:  (613) 732-0055, Extension #111 
Cel: (613) 639-1349  
e-mail: stephane@betalight.com 


